
BRITANY MORRISON PUBLISHED IN STATE
BAR’S INSIDETRACK

Attorney Britany Morrison authored an article entitled “Telecommuting: Tax Implications for
Employers & Employees,” which appeared in the State Bar of Wisconsin’s newsletter,
InsideTrack.

In the article,  Morrison addresses a few important tax considerations for employers and
employees working remotely. You can read the full article here.

For more information on this topic, contact Britany Morrison at 414-276-5000 or
Britany.Morrison@wilaw.com.
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